
 

 

 

Announcement of Maintenance Service Close 

 

May. 30, 2022 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Thank you for your continued business with our AOI. 

We would like to announce that the maintenance service of the following machines will be 

closed on Dec 31, 2022.  

 

・ L22XHDL-350 / 520 

・ M22XHDL-350 / 460 / 650 

・ U22XHDL-350 / 350L / 650 / 650L 

・ U22XHML-350 / 350L / 650 / 650L 

 

Unfortunately, we have difficulty in procurement of spare parts and its repair service. Under 

these circumstances, maintenance service of these machines will be closed with the request 

received by Dec 31, 2022. Any parts which will be out of stock before Dec 31, 2022, please 

note that we stop our service at that point without previous notice. 


